Wireless Testing Subcommittee

July 22, 2005 Conference Call

Draft Minutes

Attendees:

	Name
	Company

	Joe Cudo
	Alltel

	Jean Anthony
	Evolving Systems

	Missy Roiger
	Midwest Wireless

	Mindy Bugg
	Sprint

	Cyndi Jones
	Sprint

	Michael Barnett
	Syniverse

	Roseann Sledd
	T-Mobile

	Chris Elijah
	VeriSign

	Deb Tucker
	Verizon Wireless


June Conference Call minutes were accepted as published.

Syniverse Deployment of WICIS 3.0.0 Compliant Software

Syniverse deployed their WICIS 3.0.0 compliant software on July 17, 2005 as scheduled.  To date no one has officially upgraded to this release.  

Current Testing Activities:

Verizon Wireless reported that they had done some connectivity testing with T-Mobile, Sprint and Nextel and additional testing with T-Mobile and Sprint.  Testing environments used for this testing were 2.1.0 to 2.1.0, and 2.1.0-to-3.0.0. 

T-Mobile and Verizon will be performing 2.1.0 to 3.0.0 connectivity test on 8/9/2005 and then end to end testing during the week of 8/22/2005. 

A couple of issues that have been identified:

1. The new WICIS Release Number field was causing a problem with manual responses to pre-upgrade port requests.  A fix has been applied for this.

2. There was a problem with the response number on wireless to wireline ports There is a short tem manual workaround in place.

Testing Schedule

The testing schedule was reviewed and updated.  All participants are requested to submit testing information as it becomes available.  The testing schedule document is posted on the NPAC website.  Go to www.npac.com; click on Wireless, then on WTSC to find it.

WICIS 3.0.0 Testing Contacts

Participants are reminded to look at the WICIS 3.0.0 testing contact information and ensure that the information listed for their company is correct.  There are a number of entries that only have company name and contact name.  Phone numbers and e-mail addresses are missing.  Everyone is asked to send updated to either of the co-chairs. The testing contacts document is posted on the NPAC website.  Go to www.npac.com; click on Wireless, then on WTSC to find it.

Other Items

Wireless companies are in need of wireline companies to test with.  It was suggested that the wireless companies have their LNPA WG representatives bring this up at the August LNPA WG meeting since there isn’t any wireline representation on our call or at the Wireless Committee meetings.

Corrections and additions to the minutes should be e-mailed to Roseann.Sledd@T-Mobile.com and/or Jean.Anthony@evolving.com. 

Next Conference Call:


Date & Time:

Wednesday, August 24, 2005, 3:00PM – 4:00PM EST

Bridge #:

866-846-6192

PIN:


5599046

